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From: Michael Rivera [ IIINNENEEEE
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 6:43 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Public Comment Re:9

Warning: External Email

Would the TSG accurately give us a report on the impact of the bay front project happening off E St. before
completion or after the fact?

Michael Rivera



